Officials Committee Report August 4, 2004

LC Championship Meets

- Both the Senior Championship and Age Group Championship meets ran smoothly
- Getting sufficient officials to sign-up for the meets, particularly at the administrative
 positions, is more difficult than it needs to be. This is at least in part due to the fact
 that many club officials chairs are not communicating with the officials on their clubs.

"Years-in-Service" Pins

 The following individuals will be invited to the banquet to receive their 25 year service pins as officials: Terry and Bill Randolph, Don and Nancy Kelley, Charles Cockrell, Louise Limerick, Suetta Griffith, and Walter Smith.

Swimposium

 Mary Scott Garrett is continuing to plan for the Officials Swimposium (September 25-26, 2004) at the Koger Center in Richmond. Helen and Bob Brown will be facilitators. A preliminary schedule and registration form will be mailed shortly.